
Crowan School Newsletter – 20th January 2023

CERTIFICATES
This week’s certificates go to:

Releath: Avery, Ivy and Theo

Trenoweth: Eva, Eleanor and Buddy

Pengelly: Charlie B, Faizaan and Evie

Crenver: Beau and Jakub

Well done everyone!

Attendance!

Releath: 100%

Trenoweth: 97.2%

Pengelly: 97%

Crenver: 95%

Well Done Releath!

SENIOR TEACHER

As a small school without an assistant head, the decision was made to appoint a

senior teacher. This is a role that will involve supporting with the operational running

of the school, decision making and helping to lead teaching across the school. This

person will also lead in the possibility of Miss Harris’ absence.

We are pleased to inform you that Mrs Greenaway has now been appointed to this

role. We are sure she will continue to work hard and do her best for the school and

the community.

FOOTBALL

Well done to the football team who

showed great sportsmanship in their

1-1 draw against St Meriadoc on

Thursday.

Well done to the children who

represented the school so well in a

football masterclass at Camborne

School on Friday.



DRIVING AND PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL 

Please can we request that people think carefully about driving and parking

around the school. Parking is limited, so we would encourage as many

families as possible to walk, thus reducing the traffic around the site. If you

must park on the road, please park considerately and remember that traffic

should still be able to move freely. Also if you are pulling into the car park,

please think about the speed at which you approach the gates as children are

crossing. We really want to keep our school community safe. Thanks

SNOW

Thank you for all your understanding

on Tuesday when we had to open late

due to (fairly unexpected!) snow

hitting Crowan. The children really

enjoyed their lunchtime in the snow

(we apologise for any wet feet!). If you

haven’t yet seen the photos, please

click on our Facebook or Twitter page

(link on front page of school website)

to see the children’s enjoyment!

Dates for your diary

Wednesdays - SWIMMING FOR PENGELLY (until and including Wednesday 25th January)

Tuesday 31st January – Crenver visit to Royal Cornwall Museum (Greek workshop)

Thursday 9th February - Releath and Trenoweth visit to Newquay Zoo

Friday 10th February – INSET DAY (School closed to pupils)

Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February – HALF TERM

Monday 20th February – Book Fair week

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day

Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day

Thursday 23rd March – Pengelly visit to Farm and Country at Royal Cornwall Showground

Monday 27th March – Thursday 30th March- Year 6 residential to  London 

Friday 31st March – Last day of term 

LATENESS

Please can we remind you that school starts at 8.45am and the gate will be closed

at this time. If your child enters through the main entrance, they will be recorded as

late and this will be monitored by the Education Welfare Officer.
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